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Response to Section IV, #15, Non-Ionizing Radiation 

 
 
 
The TV antenna is mounted on an existing tower with the center at 137 feet. 
 
Non-ionizing radiation at ground level, head height, is less than 0.05% of the 
allowable public limit.  No special precautions are necessary. 
 
The antenna is mounted on an existing tower and equipment in an existing building.  
No construction will be required. 
 
Applicant hereby agrees to power down the KTNL-TV transmitter as may be 
required for any work above ground on the tower. 
 
This statement is based on information from the station license that is being 
renewed, BLCT-2624 and is true and correct to the best of my knowledge and belief. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
B. W. St. Clair 
Engineering Consultant 
January 21, 2014 
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